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Brooklyn- State Senator Marty Golden (R-C-I, Brooklyn) today issued the following

statement on the fire at the corner building of 68   Street and 3   Avenue which burned at the location
 th  rd

Wednesday evening into the early morning hours of Thursday, July 30, 2009:

     “I am grateful for the tremendous response our City agencies, including our Fire Department, our Police, our

Buildings, our Office of Emergency Management, our American Red Cross and others have provided to the residents in

this time of rescue, recovery and now, as we enter the next phase of rebuilding.

We are blessed in that none of the residents of 6805 Third Avenue, or any of our emergency responders,

were severely injured. I stand with the residents to support them and continue to maintain a dialogue with

various agencies and the American Red Cross to ensure that these families receive every bit of support and

assistance they require. My office and I stand ready to assist them.”


